

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Input for Public Safety Committee meeting 11/21/18

1 message

The SEO Doctors < these odoctors@gmail.com>

Tue, Nov 27, 2018 at 5:52 AM

To: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, David.Ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, Clerk.CPS@lacity.org

Hey guys!

Sorry I missed last week. Thought I'd still give you my input on everything. Hope you all had a nice thanksgiving:)

Item 2 - File# 18-1059

Grant to provide equipment training and protective equipment. Great! I'm glad to hear this. Make sure they have everything they need.

Item 5 - File# 17-0600-S52

Budget recommendation for LAPD computer replacement. I'm all for this. i think our servicemen should be using the most up to date technology and have nice computers to work with. Computers = communication. Better communication = better protective services

Item 6 - File# 18-0600-S148

BMW electric vehicles used by LAPD. Great! I'd like to see more transition to sustainably powered vehicles by government agencies. This will be the real transition to get us away from fossil fuels and, derivatively, climate change. Once the framework of the city runs sustainably, it will incentivize the private sector to do the same. Plus, new vehicles. I'm sure everyone will enjoy that :)

Item 7 - File# 17-1280

Lakers and Clippers tickets. Ayy hopefully they're box seats. I'm all for this. That's tight. Send me an invite?;)



2442 Barry Ave. Los Angeles, Ca 90064 (310)600-2278 TheSEODoctors@gmail.com www.TheSEODoctors.com







This electronic message contains information from *The SEO Doctors*, which may be privileged or confidential. This message and the information it contains is intended solely for use by the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use of or benefit from the contents of this information (without the express prior written consent of its author) is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone or email immediately.